
Virtual Reality (VR) experience health and safety notice 

Please read this notice before you book your VR experience 

By participating in The Great Kimberley Wilderness (‘VR experience’), you agree that you 
have read and understood the following information. 

Your health and safety are important to us. 

PICO and Surround Sync, the technology provider for this shared immersive experience, 
have provided the following advice, relevant to the use for the Great Kimberley Wilderness 
screening:

• Young Users (children 8 – 13 years of age) must be supervised by a responsible 
adult (e.g. parent or guardian) when using the PICO headset.

• Virtual reality experiences may not be the best fit for everyone, if you experience any 
discomfort, stop using the device immediately.

• Consult a doctor before using if you are pregnant, elderly, or have serious physical, 
mental, visual, or heart problems.

• Some people may feel dizzy, nauseous, lightheaded, or experience disorientation, or 
other symptoms when using the device.

• People with photosensitive epilepsy could have seizures, triggered by flashing or 
blinking displays.

• Some people may be allergic to plastic, PU, fabric, and other materials used in this 
product.

If you experience any discomfort, stop using the device immediately.

The PICO website provided further health and safety information. 

Participation in the VR experience involves a certain level of inherent risk. By participating 
in the VR experience, you agree to assume this risk on behalf of yourself or a child of 
whom you are the parent or guardian. 

To the maximum extent permitted by law, the Western Australian Museum excludes all 
liability for loss, damage or injury of any kind (including caused by negligence) that you may 
suffer as a result of participating in the VR experience and you agree to release the 
Western Australian Museum from any such liability. 

https://www.picoxr.com/global/safety-center



